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Nihon Kohden Corporation 

 

Response to Microsoft Windows Common Log File System (CLFS) Driver  

Elevation of Privilege Vulnerability 

 

Dear Customers, 

 

Nihon Kohden has analyzed a Microsoft Windows Common Log File System (CLFS) driver 

elevation of privilege vulnerability (CVE-2022-37969) which was released on September 13, 

2022. We have been investigating the software and certain system components of Nihon 

Kohden’s products.  

 

Nihon Kohden will continue monitoring the market situation of any vulnerability and share any 

information on the Nihon Kohden global website if we have any updates. 

 

Please feel free contact us at the following URL with any questions and concerns you 

have. 

Contact Us | Nihon Kohden Global Site 

 

https://www.nihonkohden.com/contact/index.html

